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Greetings from Argentinal

It is wintertime in Argentina; so we are enjoying some cold weather. It is currently 65° Fahr- | L s —
enheit. May and June were very busy months. We praise God as He keeps the church strong %
as we move forward for the Lord. The people are starting to grow and have a desire to know
Him more.

We started the month of May with a special service for Labor Day. We were able to get to-
gether and have a great time honoring and praising the Lord. We had many first-time visi-
tors. We also had a great time of fellowship, and we made a special soup called locro.
The people here love it.

In the month of June, we also had several first-time visitors, and many made decisions
for the Lord. We had a lady by the name of Dora come to church whom we had wit-
nessed to for over a year. During that year, we kept on visiting. She became very ex-
cited about the Lord and brought her three daughters to church. She has been faithful
ever since. | would like to encourage everyone reading this letter to continue praying
for those family members or neighbors who need the Lord. Keep visiting them, and the
Lord will touch their hearts sooner or later.

Please continue to remember our prayer requests as you call upon the Lord each day. |
would appreciate your prayers as | am preparing to teach in the Bible college. Please pray
that God will give me wisdom and use me for His glory.

We would also appreciate your prayers as we drive to every service and each day as we go
visiting and soul winning. On two occasions while we were on our way to Termas, animals
unexpectedly jumped onto the street and caused damage to the front end of our car. How-
ever, we are thankful to the Lord that despite these incidents, we remain safe and un-
harmed. o

| also have a very special prayer request for my father. He fell seriously ill on the 29" of
June, and despite several doctors visiting him at his home, they could not diagnose the is-
sue. Finally, on the 5th of July, we took him to the ER where a doctor identified an intestinal
blockage, leading to an immediate operation. Unfortunately, the first surgery wasn't success-
ful, and he had to undergo a second operation, resulting in an ileostomy. | appreciate your
prayers for his strength and recovery as he prepares for his third operation in the coming
months.

Thank you very much for your faithful prayers and support.

We love you in Christ.
Joshua and Abigail Owens
Reaching Argentina for Christ
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